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Vern opened the meeting with 8 members present. 
The minutes were read and approved and Jim gave a 
Treasurers report of $961.90 

New Business: Election of officers for 2013 will be during the April meeting. We will have that meeting 
at the field at 1:00 on the 13th. The folks at the Animal Shelter have been walking their dogs to the top 
of the field and they have been making a mess. Jerry to send them a letter. The drive will be reviewed 
and perhaps we can have a member with the appropriate equipment take out the pot holes. The club 
will pay for the fuel used. 
 

Old Business: Vern stated that the new picnic table is a go and estimates the price at $150.  Jerry 
stated the glow fuel has went smooth and the fuel will be picked up after March 15th. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


